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with The Canadian Paraplegic Association and the Canadian 
Brain Injury Coalition on a national basis. Provincial partner­
ships with these organizations are also being planned. 

The Foundation's message is not limited to the classroom. 
Our education campaign also includes a safe diving video which 
has been utilized in high school physical education classes, as 
well as community recreational facilities, i.e., public swimming 
pools across the country. Think First has also utilized numerous 
mass communication forums to promote its health enhancing 
messages. Several radio and television interviews and public 
service announcements have been, and continues to be aired. 

May 28 - 31, 1996. Canadian Neuro-Oncology Meeting will be 
held in Montreal, Quebec. Contact: Neuro-Oncology Secretariat, 
Conference Office, McGill University, 550 Sherbrooke St. West, 
West Tower, Suite 490, Montreal, Quebec, Canada H3A 1B9. 
Telephone: (514)398-3770; Fax: (514)398-4854. 

May 31 - June 2,1996. Thirty Eighth Annual Scientific Meeting 
of the American Association for the Study of Headache will be 
held in San Diego, California. Contact: American Association for 
the Study of Headache, Suite 200, 875 Kings Highway, Woodbury, 
NJUSA 08098. Telephone: (609)845-1720; Fax: (609)384-5811. 

June 15, 1996. Current Medical Management of Epilepsy 
Program will be held in La Jolla, California. Contact: 
Department of Academic Affairs, Box 403C, Scripps Clinic and 
Research Foundation, 10666 North Torrey Pines Road, La Jolla, 
California USA 92037. Telephone: (619)554-8556; Fax: 
(619)554-6310. 

June 25 - 29, 1996. 31st Meeting of the Canadian Congress of 
Neurological Sciences will be held in London, Ontario, Canada. 
Contact: Congress Secretariat, Canadian Congress of 
Neurological Sciences, 810, 906 - 12th Ave. SW, Calgary AB 
Canada T2R 1K7. Telephone: (403)229-9544; Fax: (403)229-
1661; E-mail: brains@ccns.org 

July 9 - 13,1996. XXIV Meeting of the International Society for 
Pediatric Neurosurgery will be held in Ottawa, Canada. Contact: 
Shirley Verheyden and Associates, PO Box 84049, Pinecrest Post 
Office, Ottawa, Ontario, Canada K2C 3Z2. 

July 24 - 29,1996. Fifth International Conference on Alzheimer's 
Disease and Related Disorders will be held in Osaka, Japan. 
Contact: Masatoshi Takeda, Department of Neuropsychiatry, 
Osaka University Medical School, 2-2 Yamadaoka, Suita, Osaka 
565, Japan. Telephone: 81 6 879 3051; Fax: 81 6 879 3059. 

August 18 - 20, 1996. 35th Annual Scientific Meeting of the 
International Medical Society of Paraplegia will be held in 
Atlanta, Georgia, USA. Contact: Ms. Lesley Hudson, Co-ordina-
tor IMSOP 96, Shepherd Center, 2020 Peachtree Road NW, 
Atlanta, Georgia USA 30309. Telephone: (404)350-7580; Fax: 
(404)355-1826. 

THINK FIRST symbolizes organized neurosciences belief 
that if given the appropriate information about the severity of 
brain and spinal cord injuries, as well as the knowledge about 
their susceptibility to such injuries, young people would "think 
first" and "use their brain to protect their bodies". 

For more information on the National THINK FIRST 
Program please contact: THINK FIRST FOUNDATION OF 
CANADA PENSER D'ARBORD, 399 Bathurst Street, 
McLaughlin Pavilion 2-435, Toronto, Ontario, Canada M5T 
2S8; Toll Free 1-800-335-6076; Tel: (416) 603-5212; Fax: 
(416)603-5298. 

October 2 - 5, 1996. The American Association of 
Electrodiagnostic Medicine will be held in Minneapolis, 
Minnesota. Contact: American Association of 
Electrodiagnostic Medicine, 21 Second Street SW, Suite 103, 
Rochester MN USA 55902. Telephone: (507)288-0100. Fax: 
(507)288-1225. 

October 13 - 16, 1996. The American Neurological 
Association Meeting will be held in Miami, Florida. Contact: 
American Academy of Neurology, 2221 University Avenue 
SE, Suite 335, Minneapolis, Minnesota USA. 55414. 
Telephone: (612)623-8115; Fax: (612)623-3504. 

October 20 - 21, 1996. The International Symposium on 
Experimental Spinal Cord Repair and Regeneration will 
be held in Brescia, Italy. Contact: Studio Progress s.n.c, via 
C. Cattaneo, 51-25121 Brescia, Italia. Telephone: 030-
290326; Fax: 030-40164. 

October 27 - 30, 1996. Fifth International MRI Course will 
be held in Riyadh, Saudi Arabia. Contact: Department of 
Medical Studies, Riyadh Armed Forces Hospital, PO Box 
7897, Riyadh 11159, Saudi Arabia. Telephone: 966-1 477-
7714 ext 4933 or 4937; Fax: 966-1 476-0853. 

March 16 - 23,1997. World Brain Expo and Congress will be 
held in Vancouver, British Columbia, Canada. Contact: World 
Brain Expo and Congress, c/o Venue West Conference 
Services, #645, 375 Water Street, Vancouver, BC Canada V6B 
5C6. Telephone: (604)681-5226; Fax: (604)681-2503; E-
mail: congress@venuewest.com 

July 6 - 11, 1997. Xlth International Congress of 
Neurological Surgery will be held in Amsterdam, The 
Netherlands. Contact: Amsterdam RAI - OBA, PO Box 
77777, 1070 MS Amsterdam, The Netherlands. Telephone: 
+31 (0)20 5491212; Fax: +31 (0)20 6464469. 

September 14 - 19, 1997. XVI World Congress of Neurology 
will be held in Buenos Aires, Argentina. Contact: General 
Secretariat, Congresos Internacionales SA, Moreno 584 - Piso 
9, 1091 Buenos Aires, Argentina. Telephone: (54-1)342-
3216, 342-3283, 342-3408; Fax: (54-1)331-0223. 

Calendar of Events 
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